RECEIVE PERSONALIZED ASSISTANCE
AT A REBUILD NC OUTREACH EVENT
IN YOUR AREA

Are you a homeowner that has been impacted by Hurricane Matthew? Assistance
is available through the ReBuild North Carolina Program. ReBuild NC, North Carolinas Community
Development Block Grant — Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) program, provides funding to applicants for
housing repairs, homeowner reimbursement for work that homeowners have already completed on
their own, and other housing-related issues due to damage from Hurricane Matthew.
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SAMPSON COUNTY
JC Holliday Library
217 Graham St. | Clinton, NC 28328

Dec. 13: 9am-3pm | Dec. 14: 9am-3pm
Dec. 15: 9am-3pm | Dec. 28: 9am-3pm
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DIAL 2-1-1 TO MAKE

YOUR APPOINTMENT TODAY!
ReBUILD[[¢




